
Anyone planning to attend college in 
2023-2024, and their parents, are welcome to attend

our information session on filling out the FAFSA. 



The event will take place on 
Wednesday, November 2nd @ 5:00 P.M. 

at Logan Elm High School.



To reserve your seat or for more information, contact
Stephanie Swackhamer, Counseling Secretary at

stephanie.swackhamer@loganelm.org or 
740-474-7503 x1305
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